
 

 

NEWSLETTER – AUGUST 2022 

 

 

RETIREMENT 

Dining Room Captain, Leung Kim Ming, better known as “Ah Ming”, has 

decided to retire after 23 years of service for the Club. His last day will be 

on the 10 August. Any members wishing to make any contributions to his 

retirement fund can fill out the attached Form. The General Committee 

and Management wish Ah Ming all the best. 

 

MAHJONG CHARGES 

Update on Mahjong Charges on weekends (Sat., Sun & Public Holidays) 

will be at $600 minimum F& B spending. Table charge is at $80 and guests 

charge at $70 per person. Note that each table must have a member 

seated. Booking charge $20. 

 

MEMBERS’ GUESTS 

Members are reminded to notify their guests of his/her Club account 

number so that they will be allowed to enter for registration either for 

dining or at one of the Club’s sporting facilities. If the guest is unable to 

advise the member’s account number, he will be required to wait at the 

Foyer (Club entrance) for the member to receive him. For security reasons, 

guests will not be allowed to enter the Club without any 

acknowledgement of his invitation by a member. All staff are advised to 

comply with this procedure. 

 

Club Management 

 


